
New Student Enrollment Information for the Lake Central School Corporation, 

2017-18 School Year: 

 

If you need to enroll a new student(s) for the upcoming 2017-18 school year, enrollment will 
take place at the Lake Central Administration office.  We are located on the same campus as 
Lake Central High School at 8400 Wicker Avenue, upon entering, drive south around the 
building to Door “F”.  This is where you will enroll your students for Kindergarten through High 
School.   

Please bring the following: 

1) Student’s birth certificate 
2) Parent’s Valid Driver’s License or State issued ID with current address 
3) If you are renting or leasing, a signed copy of your current lease, along with landlord 

information. 
4) If you own a home in the Lake Central School District, please bring 2 of the following 

documents: 
 

• Water Bill 
• Nipsco 
• Cable 
• Closing statement 
• Mortgage statement which shows your name and address 

 
We are open for enrollment daily (closed on July 4th) from 7:30 - 2:30. 
Please feel free to call our Administration office with any questions at (219) 365-8507. 


